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19th March 2020 

School Closure 

 

Dear Parent/ Carer 

 

Following the announcement from the Government yesterday evening I can confirm that school 

will be closing from the end of school on Friday 20th March, for most children. These children will 

begin home learning, with links available on the website and updates on the School Jotter.  

 

It is now vital that any of our parents who are key workers or NHS employees, and need to send 

their children to school, please email me as soon as possible on the following email: 

head@thornhilllees.com. This will allow me to plan ahead in these difficult times. 

 

My email will remain open for anyone to use during the time of closure. Please do not hesitate to 

contact me.  

 

Thank you for your support and stay safe, 

 

 

 

Mrs Debbie Douglas 

Headteacher 
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